
From: ALESSANDRA BARTALI <alessandra.bartali@scuolamediaguardi.it> 
Subject: job shadowing in Latvia 

  

To whom it may concern, 

I'm an English teacher, I teach in a middle school in Italy (Scuola Media Guardi in 
Piombino, Tuscany). This year my school has been included in the Erasmus+ Programme 
and two teachers will be granted the possibility of a 2 weeks job-shadowing in an 
European country involved in the programme. I'm interested in Latvia because the 
people's mothertongue there, as well as Italian, has little to do with the anglo-saxon 
family and would like to witness how the latvian teachers tackle the challenge of 
bringing pupils closer to a "very foreign" language. 

Alessandra Bartali 

 

mailto:alessandra.bartali@scuolamediaguardi.it

